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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
August 3, 2021 
  

DeKalb Watershed Performing Maintenance on 30-
Inch Water Main near Katie Kerr Drive  

  
DECATUR, Ga.—On Aug. 4, DeKalb County Department of Watershed Management 
(DWM) crews will be performing maintenance on a 30-inch main in the Katie Kerr Drive 
area.  
 
Residents in the area may experience water discoloration as a result of this 
maintenance. 
 
Customers are encouraged to run the faucets inside and outside their homes to clear 
the internal plumbing of their residence if this occurs.   
 
Customers continuing to experience issues should contact 770-270-6243. 
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